Council Meeting: 7/23/2024 Agenda Item No. 10

## RECEIVED ON: July 11, 2024

From: Claudia Steen
To: WebMail - CCD

Subject: Whittier Tree Removal and health concerns

Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 9:05:13 PM

You don't often get email from claudiar.steen@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

It has come to my attention that the plan to cut down the Ficus trees in Uptown Whittier has been approved and I am full of worry in terms of accessibility. Uptown Whittier is such a beautiful place and it's trees are the reason I feel proud to call myself a Whittier resident, walking through uptown brings me a lot of happiness and I love being able to support the local businesses there; however I am only able to do so because of the Ficus trees and the shade they provide. I get heat sickness very easily which makes going most places extremely difficult for me when there is no shade to protect me from the intense California heat. Even though the cut down trees will be replaced, these newer trees will provide little to no shade and I won't be able to access Uptown Whittier anymore without getting sick. I beg that you please reconsider your decision so that I can continue to be able to enjoy Uptown and continue to support the local vendors there.

Thank you for your consideration,

- Claudia Steen

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department